Lutton Parish Council Meeting Monday, 10th September, 2018 at 7pm Village Hall

PRESENT: Mr George Raby, Mrs Carrie Walsh, Mr Ivan Head, Mr Chris Cowdery, Mr Stephen Long

Minutes of previous PC meeting – error noted on item (2) Road signs amendment to be made

Play Area: Newly planted hedge has survived our lovely hot summer, and looking very healthy, thanks to Stephen's irrigation system and Carrie's water supply.

Road Signs: Carrie has tried several times to contact the NCC by telephone but no luck! Stephen will check out signs available and cost.

Police Speed Checks: Unlikely to get Police to do speed checks as their budget will not cover the costs.

Defibrillator – Stephen Long generously offered to fund this in full and suggested it is situated at the Farm where it can be available to all most of the time! The Farm is manned all day and staff will be trained to use it.

Broadband-Gigaclear – connections delayed indefinitely

Next meeting 12th November, 2018

REF: LPC-09/18